Push for Change arrives in Kamloops on Aug. 1
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Joe Roberts and his Push for Change cross-country walk to raise awareness and funds to prevent
youth homelessness will stop at Kamloops United Church on Tuseday, Aug. 1, at 8 a.m.

It will be Day 458 of 517 when Joe Roberts and The Push for Change campaign arrives in Kamloops on Tuesday,
Aug. 1.

Roberts is crossing Canada by pushing a shopping cart — the symbol of chronic homelessness — 24 kilometres
per day to raise awareness and funds to prevent youth homelessness.

More than $500,000 has been raised so far for youth homeless-prevention initiatives. In support of A Way Home
Kamloops, Roberts will be at Kamloops United Church, downtown at St. Paul Street and Fourth Avenue, from 8 a.m.
to 9:30 a.m. for a breakfast and to talk about his Push for Change journey from St. John’s.

The breakfast is a by-donation fundraiser for Push for Change and A Way Home Kamloops.
A Way Home is a local plan to end youth homelessness in Kamloops.

Information on it can be found here.
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